
ULTIMA 
DRINKING 
FOUNTAIN
On Friday, 12 April 
from 11.30am GWM 
will be hosting a 
celebration for the 
Ultima community, 
following the recent 
water upgrade.
During the event 
a new drinking 
fountain and refill 
station will be 
unveiled by Council. 

RIVER VIEWING PLATFORM  
AND BOARDWALK
Council has been delighted by the wonderful community 
feedback on the completion of the River Viewing  
Platform and Boardwalk – a beautiful 
new resource for our region.

LAKE BOGA FLOATING 
PONTOON
Renovation works to the Lake Boga 
Floating Pontoon are underway.

PROACTIVE WORKS UNDERWAY
Ongoing maintenance, resealing, grading, patching works and line marking continues to be conducted  
right across our municipality.

RONALD STREET  
HOUSING PROJECT
Stage two of the Ronald Street Robinvale 
housing project has commenced. 
This project will see the construction of 
another four houses, in addition to the four 
homes recently built and sold.

LIGHTS AT 
SWAN HILL 
WATER 
TOWER A 
PERMANENT 
FEATURE
The Swan Hill Water 
Tower has been lit 
up of an evening 
since December 
2023. The lights will 
now be a permanent 
feature impressing 
locals and visitors.

ART GALLERY 
REDEVELOPMENT
The Art Gallery redevelopment construction 
tender is now available for interested 
parties! 
Council will also be releasing the 
construction tender for the Swan Hill 
Tourism and Cultural hub in the coming 
months - providing an additional opportunity 
within the municipality for contractors!

Murlong Street

Murrawee Road

Annuello Wemen Road

Beveridge Street

WILLOW TREE REMOVAL  
AND PLANNED BURN
We recently completed works to remove several Willow 
trees and conduct a planned burn along the Little 
Murray River. These works were aimed at curbing the 
spread of weeds and enhancing safety for boat users.


